
KU Public Safety Office 
 

 

 

Aggravated Burglary/Theft 
 

 

On September 12, 2014 between 12:00 a.m. and 3:30 a.m. an unknown 

person entered an unlocked residence hall room in GSP Hall and removed 

cash, video games and a headset.  One of the residents of the room was 

present and asleep at the time. 
 

 

 

If you have any information about the identity of the suspect, please call 

Crime Stoppers at 785-864-8888 or the KU Public Safety Office at 785-864-

5900. 

 
 

 

Safety Tips:  

 

 When you’re in your room, lock the door. 

 Record the serial numbers for all of your electronic devices. 

 Be aware of people around you and report any unusual people or 

activities to the KU Public Safety Office or your local police. 
 

 
 

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any information which would 

assist in identifying the individual responsible 

for this crime, call the KU Public Safety 

Office at 785-864-5900, KU Crime Stoppers at 

864-8888. 
 

Callers to the Crime Stoppers may remain 

anonymous. If your information leads to the 

apprehension of the person or persons involved, 

you may be eligible for a cash reward.   

Issued on September 12, 2014 by the 

KU Public Safety Office. 


